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Draft Variation No.217 to the Territory Plan, for the Heritage Places 
Register – Whitley Houses at Griffith Section 23 Blocks 6, 11 & 12 and 
Braddon Section 10 Block 4, has been prepared by the ACT Planning and 
Land Authority.   
 
The draft Variation proposes to enter the Whitley Houses onto the Heritage 
Places Register Appendix V of the Territory Plan Written Statement.   The 
index showing all the places entered on the Register to date will also be 
updated to include the new place, and it is also proposed to amend the 
Territory Plan Map by adding the Heritage Places Register ‘H’ Overlay to 
these sites.   
 
Under the provision of section 11 of the Land (Planning and Environment) 
Act 1991 (the Land Act), this draft Variation has no interim effect as 
prescribed by section 9 of the Land Act. 
 

KarenL Moxon
*Name amended under Legislation Act 2001 s 60

Anna AnderbergHewitt
Authorised by the ACT Parliamentary Counsel–also accessible at www.legislation.act.gov.au



 

From Monday 14 July 2003 until Monday 4 August 2003, copies of the 
draft Variation may be: 
• inspected at ACT Government Libraries at Belconnen, Civic, Dickson, 

Erindale, Griffith, Gungahlin, Kippax, Tuggeranong and Woden during 
normal opening hours;  

• inspected at, or obtained from, the ACTPLA Shopfront at Dame Pattie 
Menzies House,  

 16 Challis Street, Dickson, during normal office hours; and 
• inspected on the ACTPLA Website at   

http://www.actpla.act.gov.au/tplan 
Written comments on the draft Variation should be submitted, by Monday 
4 August 2003, to: 
 The Chief Executive  
 ACT Planning and Land Authority 
 GPO Box 1908 
 CANBERRA   ACT   2601 
 Attention:  Mr P Harris. 
 
Comments can also be sent via Email to: terrplan@act.gov.au 
or by Facsimile to:    62071710. 
 
Copies of all written comments received in response to the draft Variation, 
including those from the National Capital Authority (NCA), will be made 
available for public inspection during normal office hours from Tuesday  
5 August 2003 until Tuesday 26 August 2003, at the PALM Shopfront in 
Dame Pattie Menzies House, 16 Challis Street, Dickson.  Any comments 
received from the NCA after Monday 4 August 2003 will be available for 
perusal for 21 days from the date of receipt. 
 

Anna AnderbergHewitt
Authorised by the ACT Parliamentary Counsel–also accessible at www.legislation.act.gov.au
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